
             Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 
 
   Memorandum 
 
 

 
To:  Mayor Schumacher and City Council 
 
Date: 08/24/2020 
 
From: Emergency Management Team-Bob Gerold, Todd Frederick, Ron Lawrence 
 
Regarding: FEMA approval letter with Sherburne County 
 
I am sending the council a copy of the FEMA approval letter for the mitigation plan. This 
is more for information only.  
 
 
I will be present for any questions. Thank you. 
 
 
 
Fire Chief, 
 
Ron Lawrence 
 
 


